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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Our lovely children in Year 1 would like to invite you to come and enjoy their Spring Sing.  

They have been working extremely hard and cannot wait to show off their acting and singing skills! 

We will be doing two performances on:  

 Monday 18th March – Pearl and Sapphire class – 9.10am and 2.15pm 

Please enter via the school carpark to the Gym  

We look forward to seeing you all there!  

Thank you  

Year 1 Team  

 

 

 

 
 


